
 
 
 
 
March 23, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To All Valued Customers: 
 
During these challenging times, it is our first priority to protect the health and safety of our employees 
and their families.  We are following recommended guidelines to maintain a safe and healthy 
environment for our employees. 
 
Dynamic Conveyor is a leader in custom conveyor systems for parts manufacturers, food processors and 
packagers.  Our sale and service of conveyor systems is essential to the manufacturing, processing and 
packaging of food, pharmaceuticals and medical devices to meet the necessary needs of all Americans. 
 
Pursuant to the March 23 executive order issued by the Governor of the State of Michigan, Dynamic 
Conveyor qualifies as an essential business.  As a result, Dynamic Conveyor plans to continue our 
manufacturing operations. 
 
We have received several letters from key customers who are deemed as essential and require that 
Dynamic Conveyor continue our operations as a critical supplier to their business operations. 
 
We are committed to doing our best to support our customers during these challenging times. 
 
Wishing you all good health. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jill Batka 
President 
 


